STANFORD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF MEN

May Com

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

December 9, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

If Arnold Gilbert sends me \$4.40 and tells me where I can contact him in Los Angeles, I have one additional ticket for the Rose Bowl game. Since the tickets will not be delivered to me until a late, I would be afraid to mail them back to Kansas. It would probably be best for me to leave his tickets at the "will call" booth.

However, I shall await word from Arnold before making any moves. I wrote him last Friday and hope to have a reply from him soon; otherwise, I cannot hold the ticket.

Cordially yours,

John W. Bunn, Dean of Men.